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Crown Land Inquiry Submission 

 

I am lodging this submission as an individual who is concerned about the future of our Crown Land in 

NSW. 

 

As a regular visitor to East Gresford Park located on the Allyn River, I find it difficult to understand 

why this picturesque spot could ever be anything else but a public amenity. 

To change the character of this piece of Crown Land that also includes the Local Showground and 

public meeting place, would be detrimental to the Gresford region as a whole. This small community 

relies on Hunter day visitors as well as transient campers who enjoy the Allyn River and country 

aspect. 

 

I have a real concern that the carrying out of commercial activities on Crown Land which are 

unrelated to the particular purpose for which it was originally reserved will restrict public access. 

 

The submissions previously lodged have not been made publicly available to allow for unknown 

issues that may have been raised. 

Crown Land has significant environmental values, and properly managed can contribute to the 

conservation of native vegetation and wildlife corridors. 

 

I ask that consideration be given to the protection of Crown Lands for future generations. 


